ISDB
SAPZ
CANCELLATION OF ADVERTISEMENT

Sequel to the advertisement published by the National Office of the Special Agro-Industrial
Processing Zones Program in the ThisDay and Blueprint Newspapers of Monday, 27
November, 2023 requesting for expression of interest for transaction advisor services for
the program, the general public Is hereby notified that the advertisement has been
cancelled. Consequently the consultancy service will be re-advertised on Friday, 1
December, 2023.

The National Office regrets any inconvenience this cancellation might have caused.
Signed

Dr. Kabir Yusuf

National Programme Coordinator

FIND THE ADVERT ON THIS
LINK: https://tenders.com.ng/jobs/federal-ministry-of-agriculture-and-food-security-
request-for-expression-of-interest-for-transaction-advisory-services/
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